
 

 

 

                                               

                         

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Thomas Bullock 
 
We have had an amazing week in school celebrating everything Christmas and have 
made a short video to share with you.  Please click on the link and enjoy! 

https://vimeo.com/657800967 
 

Shining Lights of the Term! 
 
Antarctica Class (yr R) Theo & Tegan for being fantastic role models for their 

peers; being courteous to others, working hard, being 
polite and respectful. Well done! 

Oceania Class (yr 1)  Lewis C for always remembering his manners and saying 
thank you at every opportunity and Paisley for always 
remembering her manners and showing gratitude when 
others show kindness towards her. 

Africa Class (yr 2) Harriet and Archie for being consistently good role 
models. They are kind and supportive to friends, put in 
100% effort in their learning and show respect to their 
peers and the adults in school. 

Europe Class (yr 3)  Hana and Miles are our shining lights of the half term 
because they always say please and thank you and show 
their appreciation for others. 

S. America Class (yr 4) Olivia and Noah E for having lovely manners, always 
saying thank you and always appreciative of those who 
help around them. 

Asia Class (yr 5)   Robin and Evie for always being polite, grateful and 
respectful towards others.  They have also worked 
consistently hard in all their lessons.  Well done! 

N. America Class (yr 6)  Jesse and Bethany have both been working really hard 
this half term and always act on guidance graciously and 
effectively. 

 

WOW Moments! 
 

Pippa (yr 1) made her BMX race debut this weekend racing with tenacity, 
confidence and skills! She was competing in the BMX East Winter league, 

completing three heats and one final finishing fourth overall.  
William (yr 2) William has advanced to an orange hat in swimming and swam his 

first length unaided. 
Adelaide (yr 4) has achieved the British Gymnastics proficiency award level 1 

April (yr 4)  has achieved the British Gymnastics proficiency award level 1  
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Lacey (yr 5) won player of the month at her judo class for her hard effort & 
perseverance throughout the month but also during her judo in house competition. 

Please remember to continue to send in your WOW moments for achievements out 
of school  https://forms.gle/DV4RoVbQGpijcUMV7 

 

The week’s overall attendance -  94.7% 
 
 

Friends of Shipdham School 
 
The Friends of Shipdham School have raised over £1300 leading up to Christmas 
this combines the shop, lunchtime shop, raffle etc. They have added £1000 to the 
target barometer for the big spend.  Thank you for your amazing support!  
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NOTICES and REMINDERS 
 
Uniform 
We have updated the uniform order form which we have attached.  This can also  
be downloaded from the school website or contact the school office for a paper 
copy. 
 
Covid-19 
Please continue to follow guidance shared earlier in the week.  If you require this 
resent, please do let us know.  We are requesting families continue to test 
throughout the period and before their return on Thursday 6 January 2022. 
 
Financial Assistance 
We have been generously donated a large sum from Mr and Mrs John-Carey 
Bennet-Mills.  Long-time supporters, previous chair of the Thomas Bullock Trust 
and governors of our school to share with families who may need assistance this 
winter.  We appreciate many of our families are working extremely hard to pay 
for essentials this Christmas- alongside rising fuel costs, wraparound care, and 
rising bills.  Please get in touch with the office and we will confidentially look to 
support. 
 
 

 Coming soon - Extra Support for You This Winter from Breckland Council 

Household Support funding for County Councils in England will help those 
households most in need this winter (up until March 2022). Funds will enable 
Norfolk libraries to expand on our Tricky Period to Go bags (currently available 
at all Norfolk libraries) and offer new free Grab & Go bags, containing essential 
items to help people over the winter months. The new Grab & Go bags will 
include: 

• Toiletries to Go (Deodorant, Bodywash, Shampoo, Toothpaste, 
Toothbrush, Soap and Hand Gel) 

• Keep Warm and Go (Gloves, Thermal top, Socks, Scarf, Blanket & Hat) 
• Cleaning to Go (Washing up Liquid, Spray Cleaner, Dishcloth & Washing 

Tablets/Powder) 

These bags will be available from all Norfolk libraries and mobile libraries from 
January 2022. To keep up with the latest information, follow us on 
Twitter @NorfolkLibs, Facebook @NorfolkLibrariesUK, or 
Instagram @norfolklibraries. For more information on hardship support this 
winter, please visit the Norfolk County Council website. 

 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=%2bMARKyJrly9vdqEHCdZZbXzUnikOrkgH6%2f%2b1mcpaeq9bo7fN5lle%2fVR3wEy3PpRSIFaAkdz%2f%2bPs8q6AVgPzEuY2RkzuhqmNDMPmnWKTgtmT1m5Fj8qN0iFpcSMyYwFvi1bAiHXr7vEps5sWxkFUEL7DWAQRHZ9VI6p0FCYaSSFnUiGfmVssmD45sGgC9zMSdbC99g706ZEeOIDvVcKvA0psNKAvNvNuiNMNDciaxkFESfTNwKlrmzpTYfTea9%2bLQF5l1yJKzNE1MtQc8Bph0WaBrxoYqMMzJsMQIWmXHFCr7iF7njgDph3d0Z5D9yz4XfbI1%2f11nHQ6gkQ4snLIKl1CbQBLLMOR6snf5ZYCpr4vfqp0gBqyj%2fx6xa8U0Vs%2bRSIhvfLrt35gK9Aqj8Qu3LqZXEXxDtUYraSwkrE%2fY9fMgKq4rCSA7wVF%2fhlo2tevUDy6W0XKNnAMyc2K5T8r70A%3d%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=smrMKeBxnROPQ4rLycDjElkxLsWvuARJ1nRn8zqoqE1BJ6IXRmmQXMHiAaf6r0TbnjsioKjqeiE54T3NF50FP6L6GCSVAgUJIDGzDgf0FFtBJDzpKlwmQx7tZWS2bOq4RAkcrTaSx%2b14suZSSAFWruOhkFjzoP3Aloh%2bYhEw8iP1l5abC9T4DMpDgtvRH6ryC9w2vEVhq9cRRTOSSUz2U5dor2S4HUuFRdUS4CbNS9%2frqQXp2vuuzry7Wn7Yc1kFFa889wzNeApyXg5qBo4uqyxjpHvttUc%2bj8lwhZMryqNc%2fZpVfeAcDx536q1bp1Ds
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=ZqQVE%2bWL6uUwxTfLuFUA3ITmyFWO2OmJcsUCrYNm6DTKkY6k25bozg5wb04EOsjLu9KJ20MTHcMmPkWo1Xldd1En3mIGNh5BEk7h%2f%2f1swBeZ3lTUsaHS7C0brJIpRNoa6hLHjFP9kyK8RA6NXYGhXeGMZr8sjOcF8i107oUUerPYKAET%2ficzXD931ZTQZ6dG2vNGjYUchI3gbcN4qr33OhTkQtFQ67sdZ%2fsvumEI1s6AGT5M%2fV361ZQAD3WXSPbssaEhw9fM4C60XxTF55T0VtBHiYdZS3zbh4vBAbAhQhx876bmkUARMccL1NJ8mmGWijXorrd7TsDAvWspn4DqwQ%3d%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=zpZ9grMeRq6BR8Og33ELsOk5cxEXGW4x8Qgw6b1yPuBKpsaPbRChLZ1cBTuz6oUjYK7vI0qNHGWq7IDqpjmAjxQ3H6xk%2fWLeo8uYkL22gWGRyxRA53OhYD79oxd3jQk8vikjN023A4j26S2xqHLTwklhcWuu2hh8Yv7ptbOFXK9ASi8vF1fbWuhvXyoFUwTCtEKjYeOUNKiaUlzgvVLXSD0iGuPuVF3ZfMm%2bDKloXW5sp9VO1NgeCJG6DcAlTFMfHTGFu8Vy1iq%2fMiVSnH121mH%2bphmxkJY4G8V26TLtP6JiXZOVNvnXo00UQZ2%2fGDl2hIpylYDevHj04ZlIFcNj6PFs8%2fRJW5nc52JajfuA%2fzY%3d
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/sitecore%20modules/Web/EXM/RedirectUrlPage.aspx?ec_eq=KX0lBGBFfPOgho83cZIgiwhuqcos%2bKVmzT3m6gTeSHqR4K3TI%2f6c6HukQYo6EqfE5EcVk9N3L1an%2fusfJW9cFyOqQ4qXDfPYP7Ux2aWUiXpUgVjSsF97KQk4%2fTWUkvYqY5hfjOTgTGE1NsyGR8QLKfFtznYpBhlsCYqvgkyW%2fDXXbKB5SEzdiLNEvMLiS8%2bICUeKRS6oevVbZhs63aBm1nD87%2fmI9vXsuEum3lXy7zgBBsmARJIQARGL6W0WYLg7hK%2bU9VZ%2fQPfuaJt%2bcYjxE7YJF127yiuCfEi9M4HxXAKTcsE8Zg7ltRdbUfN0BbYzgQnvt8Vk6840B136Xr4w8C3fe03QU0puquGdyTxteO5vRZFyhzuSYRaTCIqz1D7onKbDd6t3A%2f%2bvbOpu9e9YMg%3d%3d


 

               

DIARY DATES 
 
Christmas Holiday – 20th December – 5th January inclusive 
6th January School re-opens for Spring Term 1** 
20th FOSS Film Night 5pm 
February half term – 14th – 18th February inclusive 
21st February School re-opens for Spring Term 2 
March 
24th & 25th Lunchtime FOSS Mothers’ Day Shop 
Easter Holiday – 4th April – 19th April inclusive 
20th April School re-opens for Summer Term 1 
May 2nd – School Closed – Bank Holiday 
May half term – 30th May – 3rd June  
6th May School re-opens for Summer Term 2 
June 
9th School Nursing Team – Reception class -Height, Weight, Vision & Hearing Screening 
     and Year 6 Height and Weight Screening 
11th FOSS Yard Sale 
16th & 17th Lunchtime FOSS Fathers’ Day Shop 
29th June – 1st July – Year 6 Residential to Eaton Vale 
July 
9th FOSS Summer Fete 
15th FOSS End of Year Children’s Disco 
22nd July – Last day of term. 
 
*New addition to calendar 
** Please note change of date for return to school. This additional day has been set in 
lieu of the Queen’s Jubilee Bank Holiday in June which falls in half term. 


